


          

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
    

 

145 Pleasant Hill RD●Scarborough●ME●04074 

Hannaford Supermarkets Earth Day Celebration 

Dear Hannaford Earth Day 2012 Exhibitors: 

Thank you for accepting our invitation to represent your organization at this year’s 
Hannaford Supermarkets/Delhaize America Earth Day Celebration! 

It’s designed to provide a fun and educational experience to get corporate associates 
engaged and active in promoting better health for themselves, their families and the 
planet. Our event was a big success last year, and we’re looking forward to repeating 
that in 2012. 

It will be held on April 24, 2012, from 11:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. in the Communication 
Center at the Hannaford Corporate Office at 145 Pleasant Hill Rd, Scarborough, Maine 
The theme will be "Healthier People, Products and Planet.” 

A few things to be aware of: 

•	 To honor the spirit of Earth Day, this will be a Zero Waste Event.  This means all 
exhibitors will have to use either reusable utensils or purchase compostable 
products made from PLA or a plant-based material (no plastics can be used for 
serving). 

•	 Each exhibitor will have an 8’x8’ floor space, along with tables and chairs.  

•	 We’d love it if each exhibitor would bring along one raffle prize our associates 
can win (these do not have to be high-value items).  We will provide the raffle 
tickets, submission box, and display area. 

•	 Parking will be available in the back parking lot (follow the signs). Someone will 
be at the door to direct you to your table. 

•	 Set up begins at 9:00 am.  Please be set up and ready to go by 10:00 am.  
Breakfast will be provided. 

We look forward to meeting all of you. Please feel free to e-mail or call us with any 
questions that arise. 

Sincerely, 

Marcy Stevens     Kasey Harris 
Earth Day Planning Committee Earth Day Planning Committee 
207-885-3152 207-885-7187 
mstevens@hannaford.com    kharris@hannaford.com 
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